CHESTER DIOCESAN GUILD
Mid Cheshire Branch
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

December 3rd 2016
Stockton Heath 

Ringing will either be at Stockton Heath or Daresbury

3.00 – 4.30pm
Service,tea 
and meeting definitely all at Stockton Heath
Names for tea 
to 
Sarah Downes
01925 264748

07846217495
sldownes@msn.com
By Friday 25th November 2016 please
We are hopeful that we will be able to ring at Stockton Heath but the job is a bit behind schedule so the bells may not be quite ready. I will send confirmation, parking instructions and other AGM details out nearer the day.

As the band at Stockton Heath is new they haven’t had hundreds of years’ experience of ringers teas so please help them out and make sure you book your tea early.
